
CHILMARK AND FONTHILL BISHOP 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY SCHOOL 

The Street, Chilmark, Salisbury, SP3 5AR 
01722 716348  

admin@chilmarkfonthillbishop.wilts.sch.uk 
www.chilmarkfonthillbishop.wilts.sch.uk 

 

 

 
7th July 2023 

Dear Parents, 
 
This week we have had some wonderful news to celebrate. Baby Molly Rose arrived safely on 4th July 
weighing 8lb 10oz. I am sure you will want to join us sending love and congratulations to Mr & Mrs 
Johnson. 
 

                         
 

Big Frieze 
 

 
On Tuesday all classes were involved in a special RE day with the focus being 
the Big Frieze. This also incorporated art with Vivienne allowing children to 
show their creative side. Large pieces of art will be displayed around the school 
which we look forward to sharing with you. 
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Next Tuesday we have a volunteer from the RNLI coming to talk to children about water safety. There will 
be two age appropriate sessions teaching the children about staying safe on and around water. If you are 
able to bring in a suggested donation of £1 ,to support the valuable work of the RNLI, it would be much 
appreciated. 
 
The next Parents in Partnership coffee morning will be next Friday (14th July) morning at 9.00 a.m. Coffee 
will be served from 8.45 and we hope you can join us. Mrs Hale & I will be reviewing the past year and 
sharing visions for the new academic year. 
  
Have a lovely weekend, 
 
 
Mr Smith 
 
 
Bikeability  
 
Last week Year 6 took part in Bikeability and had fun learning the theory and practical aspects of cycling. 
Bikeability training is almost fully subsidised by grant funding from the Department for Transport and is an 
important life skill. 

                            
    
 
 
 
 

mailto:admin@chilmarkfonthillbishop.wilts.sch.uk


CHILMARK AND FONTHILL BISHOP 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY SCHOOL 

The Street, Chilmark, Salisbury, SP3 5AR 
01722 716348  

admin@chilmarkfonthillbishop.wilts.sch.uk 
www.chilmarkfonthillbishop.wilts.sch.uk 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

DIARY DATES 2023 

Tuesday 11th July – RNLI volunteer in to talk to children about water safety 
Friday 14th July – PiP Coffee Morning  
Tuesday 18th July – Visit from The Rt Revd Stephen Lake, Bishop of Salisbury  
Wednesday 19th July – Year 6 Leaver’s party 
Friday 21st July  –   Leavers’ service – 11am at the church 
                                  Break Up for Summer Holiday 
Tuesday 5th September – First day back after summer holidays 
Friday 30th September – Macmillan Coffee Morning / PiP Welcome session 
Thursday 5th October – Flu immunisation 
Wednesday 18th October – School photos (individual & whole school group) 
Half Term – Monday 23rd October – Friday 27th October (inclusive) 
Tuesday 28th November – Whole school trip to pantomime at Salisbury Playhouse 
Friday 15th December – Break up for Christmas Holidays 
 
 
 
 
SAFEGUARDING 
 
We take the safeguarding of our children very seriously. The Designated Safeguarding Lead is Mr. Smith 
and the Deputy Designated Safeguarding Leads are Mrs Hale & Miss Murphy. Our safeguarding governor 
is Caroline Marking. 
If you have any concerns about a child, please speak directly to either Mr Smith or Mrs Hale. 
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2nd Edition of the  
Chilmark Cookbook - only £5 

 
 

Special Offer 
for families and close friends of Chilmark School 

 
 

Grab one of the few remaining copies  
by emailing: 

friends@chilmarkfonthillbishop.wilts.sch.uk  
via the School Office 

or catch us outside school 
 
 

The 2nd edition has the map on the inside front 
and back flyleaves and a matt cover (no sleeve) 
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